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TRAVEL CARD CHANGES!

NEW STATE PCARD MANAGER 

Did you know we made changes to the
State of Iowa Pcard travel policy and
procedures? Let’s face it, traveling can
be daunting and sometimes downright
exhausting. Find the changes that the
DAS team made here and make your
next work related deployment a little
easier!

Congratulations to Heather Johnson who has
accepted the role of DAS State Pcard Manager.
Look for Heather to be reaching out to set up
meetings to discuss ongoing updates with the
Pcard program! Heather.Johnson@iowa.gov 

As well, thank you to Jim Harris for all of his time
and effort with the Pcard program. Enjoy
retirement!

WE NEED YOUR HELP!
U.S. Bank has partnered with the State of Iowa to offer unique solutions to meet the payment needs
of state and local agencies. 

Through the State of Iowa Commercial Card Program, U.S. Bank provides the most comprehensive
payment solutions, including: Purchasing Card, One Card, Managed Spend Card, Emergency Card,
Central Travel Accounts, Ghost Cards, and Virtual Pay. 

If you know of any county, city/town or school district looking for these services, we’d love to
connect with them. Please email Heather.Johnson@iowa.gov for more info. Thank you!

https://das.iowa.gov/media/4736/download?inline

